
 

 

Action Taken Report on Teachers Feedback 

Academic Year -2023-2 

All the regular and temporary teachers in Arts, Commerce and Science faculty 

in the college need to know about the facilities available. For that purpose, the 

development of the teachers, in order to solve the problems that arise keeping in mind 

the interest of the students, the feedback of the teachers has been taken into account in 

the next academic year by reaching out to the teachers indirectly and taking into 

account the feedback given by the teachers will do. In the academic year 2017-18, 

after considering the feedback of the teachers, they have expressed the opinion that the 

following improvements are needed. Some of the important questions are as follows 

1) Necessary instructions were given to prepare the syllabus keeping in mind the 

interest of the students. Availability of reference books in terms of curriculum is not 

the best. 

2) It has been expressed that there is a lack of necessary tools for practical papers in 

the course. 

3) Feedback is expressed regarding the development of library facilities. 

4) The teachers have expressed the opinion that the physical comfort facilities in the 

college are not the best. 

Based on the feedback given by the teachers as above, in the next academic year, as a 

major component of the college, it will try to get the facilities well and will provide 

the facilities.  


